


Kāinga Ora is committed to increasing the accessibility of public housing through our 
Accessibility Policy, which was first released in 2019 and is currently undergoing a refresh. 
You can find our Accessibility Policy, and information about the work Kāinga Ora is doing to 
improve the accessibility of our homes, on our website: https://kaingaora.govt.nz/about-
us/accessibility-at-kainga-ora/  
 
I trust this information is helpful. Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases its 
responses to official information requests where possible. Our response to your request may 
be published at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/, with your 
personal information removed. 
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Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 




